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Harvest Festival Charity 2020 
 

This year we have chosen to support SMARTMOVE - a  local charity who       
support vulnerable families in Calderdale. During lockdown they supported     

many of our families with food parcels, so we wanted to show our gratitude by helping 
them with much needed fundraising.  

On Friday 16th October  

we would like to invite the children to bring a donation of one of the following items if 
possible: 

Tinned meat and fish.  
Toothbrushes and paste.  

Hand sanitiser. 
Household cleaning products.  

       Antibacterial wipes.  
 

 Thank you so much in advance for your support.  

Calder House were 
our house point 

winners this week.  

Well done to     
everyone in Calder! 

 

Parents Evening 

 

Parents Evening this term will be the same  

as we did in the Spring term during lockdown.  

Each teacher will produce a written report 
which will be sent home the last week of term.  

If you would like to discuss any aspect of the report you can 
then ring school to arrange a telephone consultation with the 
class teacher before we break up on Friday 23

rd
 October.  

In the first week back after half term each teacher will be     
sending out an invitation to join them for a class zoom meeting 
for one evening 4.30-5.00pm. This will be an opportunity to meet 
the class teacher as a group of parents and to learn about the 
curriculum your child is studying this term and ask any      
questions you may have.  

Log in details and the date of each class meeting will be sent 
out via text.  

 



What's happening in school week beginning Mon 12th Oct 2020 

Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

Northdene 99 

Bankhouse 98 

Kings Lea 99 

Greenpark 98 

Riverwood 99 

Springwood 99 

Calder 96 

Lydbrook 98 

Woodhouse 97 

Mon 12th Oct  3.30-4.30pm  Multi Sports After School Club—Calder  

Tues 13th Oct 8.00-8.45am  Year 6 Booster Club—Literacy 

3.30-4.30pm  Multi Sports After School Club—Lydbrook 

Weds  14th Oct 3.30-4.30pm  Multi Sports After School Club—Woodhouse 

Thurs 15th Oct 3.30-4.30pm Year 6 Booster Club  - Maths 

Fri 16th Oct Virtual Celebration Assembly   

Harvest Donations to school 

 

Google Classrooms 

Thank you everyone for registering for the google classroom online    
learning platform. This means we are good to go in the event of a bubble 

closure or a child having to self-isolate.  

 

Celebration Assembly 

Our Celebration Virtual          
Assembly is on the website 
homepage for you to view.  

This week we have a special 
guest, Mr Theaker our new 

Headteacher who joins us in 
January will be announcing one 

of the awards.  

Baby News 

More baby news……Miss        
Adamson, our learning mentor 
is expecting her second child in 

the spring.  Congratulations 
Miss  Adamson on your         

wonderful news! 

 

 

 

Talk Homework 

To coincide with Black History 
Month our Talk homework this 

week is  

Who was Rosa Parks? 

This topic will be discussed on 
Monday 19th October. 

Henkeepers 

Greenpark have been 
picked to be the             

Henkeepers for next 
week. 

This Photo by 

 

http://pngimg.com/download/23878

